KarstadtQuelle statement in response to an article by Clean Clothes Campaign on involvement with Spectrum Sweater factory (Dhaka, Bangladesh)

9 May 2005

Jörg Howe, Head of corporate communications for KarstadtQuelle, provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the Clean Clothes Campaign article of 24 April 2005, “Spectrum Update: New info & demands”, and other articles on the same subject.  The Clean Clothes Campaign article says KarstadtQuelle was a buyer from the Spectrum Sweater factory that collapsed on 11 April 2005, killing many of the workers:

http://www.cleanclothes.org/news/05-04-24.htm
Thank you very much for your e-mail regarding the collapse of the Bangladesh garment factory Spectrum. This is indeed a very dreadful incident and we are not only very concerned but feel very sorry about this tragedy and the impact it has on the workers and their families. 

In early 2004, KarstadtQuelle had placed a handful of trial orders in the Spectrum factory. However, we stopped business after these orders. Having no more business relation with Spectrum makes investigations of course more difficult for us. 

In the attachment you will find the statement of the BSCI [Business Social Compliance Initiative] member companies regarding the Spectrum case which explains how we are proceeding further. A local co-ordinator supports us in the fact finding process. We are planning to go down to Bangladesh with a delegation and meet the relevant stakeholders in June. 

